
Navigating the new M&PS Website 
The Department of Finance is proud to launch our newly redesigned Ministerial and Parliamentary Services 
website. 
We have streamlined menus, simplified navigation, built a responsive layout for all platforms and provided more 
resources and information on our services.  
We will continue to review the website content and build on the existing functionality to deliver up-to-date and 
relevant information. 

 
 
Header Links – the quick access menu for Contacts, Forms, Circulars and Handbooks is largely unchanged from 
the previous website. We have also included a link to the IPEA website. 
 

 
The previous left side menu is now in the Header. 
Positioned at the right, this dropdown list provides links to 
relevant information. 
 
 
 

 

Where do I find? Links are located in the same sections as the previous website, for example: 

Employment Useful Links Related Sites 
• Employment Agreement Bundle 
• New Employees Guide 
• Salary Rates 
• Classification Structures 

• Employee Consultative Group 
• IPEA Forms 
• FCm Travel Booking 
• Professional Development Calendar 

• COMCAR 
• Department of Finance 
• Remuneration Tribunal 
• Special Minister of State 

 

Getting help – Having trouble with the new M&PS website? Got questions or feedback? 
Please complete the form on the “Website Feedback” link in the Header.  



Homepage – Content on the new homepage is laid out in familiar sections: 

Previous Website Layout: 
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New M&PS Website:  
Standard Monitor Display: 
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Mobile Device display: 
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Click to dropdown 
header menu 

Click padlock icon 
to sign in to 
Online HR 

Click to 
expand menu 


